[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes from the meeting on September 26, 2018:
	This meeting was at the Clemson University Equine Center and started at 5:30. It focused on our guest speaker, Dr. Krause. Dr. Krause is an equine vet that services the Clemson area and focuses on chiropractic, acupuncture and dental work. She was able to answer questions about the chiropractic work she does on horses, and gave us a demonstration on what a normal chiropractic adjustment looks like. Each member was able to feel the horse’s back as she made adjustments, and were also walked through the benefits of this type of body work on horses. After the demonstration by Dr. Krause, we had a quick club meeting to go over some of the things that are happening in the club right now. 
	During this meeting we went over the new merchandise that is being offered this year. An email will be sent out with order forms and pricing for everything. All club members will receive a grey button down shirt to be worn during the TRTT horse show for being in the club. Other items that will be available for purchase include a softshell jacket, vest, polo shirt and hat. We will also be creating a T-shirt to sell at our horse show and other events, if you would like to submit a design for this shirt, we will be accepting them at the meeting 10/10 or 10/17. Email a copy to Amy or bring a hard copy to either of these meetings.  Merchandise order forms will be due by 10/17 as well and can be emailed to Amy, or you can bring a hardcopy to either meeting. 
	There is also a new program that we are starting this year through the horse farm. For members who would like more hands-on horse experience, we will be assigning them horses to care for at the farm. If you are interested in gaining more horse care knowledge through this program, please email Amy so we can pair you up with another member and a horse. If there is a certain aspect of horse care that you are interested in learning more about, please let us know so we can work with you.
Our next meeting will be on October 10, 2018. It will be a drop in, non-mandatory meeting. We will be accepting dues, membership paperwork, answering questions and working on our club scrapbook. 
We will also be going to Tryon International Equestrian Center in Tryon N.C. for their Saturday Night Lights Grand Prix on October 13, 2018. The club will be renting a van so we can go up as a group. More information will be provided closer to the date.
